
Greetings  

Attention: Homeowners of the ALHOA Community 

The Arbor Landing Homeowners Association Board of Directors will meet the  fourth (4th) 

Tuesday each month.  The meeting will convene at 6:30 pm at the ALHOA Clubhouse.  We 

encourage your attendance and participation at this meeting.  Please mark your calendars.     

Community-Wide TGIF 

A Community-Wide TGIF (Happy Hour) is rescheduled for Friday, March 03, 2023 from 

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm at the Clubhouse.  All adults are welcome to relax, enjoy tasty hors d'oeuvre 

and conversations. 

Easter Egg Hunt-Tentative based on volunteer support

As a reminder  

The Arbor Landing Community Spring Yard Sale is the last Saturday in April (April 29,2023) 

from 8:00-1:00 PM. The Community Fall Yard Sale is the second Saturday in October 

(October 14,2023) from 8 AM to 1:00 PM. 

Annual Meeting 

The Annual Meeting is held at the Arbor Landing Clubhouse on the second Thursday in October 

(Thursday October 12, 2023 at 6:30 pm). 

If you would like to participate in the Community Yard Sale Events, please provide your own 

balloons and signs for street corners (none will be provided by the ALHOA office). 

If you have an idea of the general types of items you might be selling (such as children’s 

toys, adult clothing, exercise equipment, etc.), you’re welcome to include that information in 

your e-mail. The HOA will be advertising the Community Yard Sale in the Chesterfield 

Observer and Village News and we can include a general (non-address-specific) list of the 

types of items that will be offered within the community. 



Additional News 

Stay tuned 

 


